Carnwath Nursery Class

Newsletter

- For staff, parents, carers and the local community -

October 2017

Welcomel

This term, we give a very warm welcome back to our returning children and also to our new intakes who have all settled very well into the nursery environment.

We would also like to take this opportunity to introduce you to our nursery staff team. Miss Stewart is our Team Leader within the nursery. Mrs Shaw is our Early Years Worker and Miss Lindsay is our nursery teacher.

My Wellbeing

Our Term 1 topic is all about 'My Wellbeing'. The children have been learning how to stay safe and healthy as well as being respectful and responsible citizens. We will be following the SHANARRI indicators which you will see in your children's folders. They are; Safe, Healthy, Active, Nurtured, Achieving, Respected, Responsible and Included.



Achieved Rights Respecting School Award

June 2010



Achieved Fairtrade School Award

June 2010



Achieved Gold Heath Promoting School Award

June 2007

and

Achieved Health Promoting

Nursery Gold Award



NEED TO CONTACT SOMEONE OR MAKE A COMPLAINT?

School Contact

Principal Teacher: Sharon Alexander

Office: June Clydesdale

arnwae

Sery C12

Phone: 01555 840263

Head Teacher: Pamela L. Easton

Email: office@carnwath-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk

Parent Council Chairperson

Phone: 01555 840263 and your contact details will be passed on

Phone: 01698 454545



Please visit the nursery and school website where you will find lots more information including photos

www.carnwath-pri.slanark.sch.uk



Gail Ramsay

Education Resources

Winter is coming!

As Autumn is now upon us (although some days feel more like winter!) it is very important that the children are able to feel warm and dry when playing outdoors. We shall be outdoors every day, so please ensure your child ALWAYS has the following to wear outdoors - hat, gloves, scarf, warm hooded waterproof coat and Wellington boots. Thank you.





Numeracy Open Day

Many thanks to all of the parents and carers who attended one our Numeracy Workshop sessions, we had a great turnout! The children demonstrated some of the activities they do and resources they use, to develop their numeracy skills.

















Issue 1 Page 2

Den building

We enjoyed using the Loose Parts to build dens with our peers.













Germs!

We carried out an experiment on germs. We handled bread and rubbed it on the tables and our nursery computer. We wanted to see if any germs grew on the bread and take a look at what we found!













It is very important to wash our hands!

Issue 1 Page 3

NURSERY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

October

10th Forest visit

12th Parent consultations
13th Harvest assembly
16th-20th October holiday
23rd School re-opens
31st Halloween Party

November

2nd Forest visit

20th In-service Day, school closed for children.

*Please note that children are invited to dress up for our Halloween party but we ask that no face paint or masks are worn and costumes are toilet friendly!

To see colour copy of newsletter visit www.carnwath-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk



Issue 1 Page 4